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Let the H-1B Games Begin: May the Odds Be Ever in Your Favor
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Katniss Everdeen’s bow and arrow will not help employers on April 1st, 2014 when the competition

for H-1B work visas begins, Shanon wrote.

On April 1, U.S. Citizenship and Immigration Services (“USCIS”) begins accepting H-1B petitions for

foreign workers in professional or specialty occupation jobs to fill the 65,000 available slots for

applicants who hold a bachelor’s degree or the equivalent and the 20,000 available slots for

applicants who hold a U.S. master’s degree or higher, she explained.

Click here to read Shanon's posting in the Cross Border Employer blog.
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